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WEDnetPA  and  the  PA  Department  of  Community  and  Economic  Development
(DCED) want to help your company navigate the weeks and months ahead and want
to ease concerns regarding the impact of COVID-19 on this year’s training grants
and next year’s program eligibility. To ensure we provide maximum support to all
companies currently participating in WEDnetPA, we want to make you aware of the
following policies that have been implemented:

Any trainings that cannot be completed by June 30th can be completed and
submitted next year. After June 1st, your company will need to apply for a
new FY20-21 grant to submit the training for reimbursement.
All companies with training grants this year will be able to apply again next
year, even if your company is technically ineligible based on funding history.
If  you plan to  apply  again  next  year  and the  WEDnetPA online  system
indicates you are ineligible, contact your local WEDnetPA Coordinator for
assistance.

For additional information on WEDnetPA funding, opportunities, or training, visit
http://wednetpa.com/.
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